
Dear [Hotel Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I recently had the opportunity to 

stay at [Hotel Name] from [Start Date] to [End Date], and I wanted to 

share some feedback regarding the cleanliness of my room. 

Upon entering the room, I noticed several cleanliness issues that were 

concerning. The bed linens appeared to have not been changed, with 

visible stains present. Additionally, the bathroom had not been cleaned 

thoroughly, as there were soap residues and hair in the shower. The 

floors in the room also seemed to have accumulated dust and dirt. 

I understand that maintaining high standards of cleanliness is 

challenging, especially during busy periods. However, I believe it is 

crucial for ensuring guests have a comfortable and pleasant stay. 

I am confident that these issues can be addressed, and I appreciate your 

attention to this matter. Thank you for taking the time to consider my 

feedback. I look forward to your response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


